
NOTICE 
AMENDMENT TO ELECTRICITY INTEGRATED REGIONAL LICENCE 2 (EIRL2) 

 
The Economic Regulation Authority has approved a request by Horizon Power to amend its 
Electricity Integrated Regional Licence 2.  
 
The amendment includes: 

• a change of address to Stovehill Road, Karratha; 
• the deletion of map references to power stations in nine licensed areas - Broome, 

Camballin, Coral Bay, Denham, Derby, Exmouth, Fitzroy Crossing, Halls Creek and 
Hopetoun;  

• the inclusion of map references to power stations in two licensed areas - Kununurra 
and Wyndham; 

• a change to the installed capacity to 40.604 MW; and 
• a correction to the definitions of ‘individual performance standard’ and ‘licence’ part 

‘(c)' to refer to clause 25 rather than clause 22. 
 
The amendment is effective from 12 May 2009 under section 21 of the Electricity Industry Act 
2004.  

A copy of the amended EIRL 2 and decision can be obtained from the Authority’s web site. 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Mr Mick Geaney 
Assistant Director Licensing 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Mr Paul Byrne 
Byrne & Byrne Corporate Communications 
Ph: 61 8 9336 2081 
Mb: 0417 922 452 

 
 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
21  May 2009 

 

 

http://www.era.wa.gov.au/cproot/2415/2/20090521%20Horizon%20Power%20-%20Integrated%20Regional%20Licence%20-%20EIRL2%20v6.pdf
http://www.era.wa.gov.au/cproot/7595/2/20090521%20Decision%20to%20Amend%20Electricity%20Integrated%20Regional%20Licence%202%20-%20Horizon%20Power.pdf

